Re: Taxi update

Subject: Re: Taxi update

From: Jessica Duboff <jessica.duboff@lacity.org>

Date: 05/21/2015 10:23 AM

To: Laurie Hughes < lhughes@gatewaytola.org>

CC: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>, Miki Payne <Miki@hbdrollinger.com>, Christina Davis <Christina@laxcoastal.com>,

Samantha Foley <samantha@cerrell.com>

I wasn't forwarded the agenda until this morning. It started at 10, so you might be able to audio tune in now from the city's website.

Jessica Duboff

LAX Community Liaison & Senior Advisor Councilmember Mike Bonin City of Los Angeles 310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com

On May 21, 2015, at 10:17 AM, Laurie Hughes < lhughes@gatewaytola.org wrote:

I would have liked to have attended that meeting if I had known about it....

Thanks for the update Jessica.

Laurie Hughes
Executive Director
Gateway to L.A.
6151 W. Century Blvd., #121
Los Angeles, CA 90045
www.gatewaytola.org

(310) 216-7328 Office (310) 418-2661 Mobile

<image001.jpg>

From: Jessica Duboff [mailto:jessica.duboff@lacity.org]

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2015 10:10 AM

To: Laurie Hughes; Donald Duckworth; Miki Payne; Christina Davis

Cc: Samantha Foley **Subject:** Taxi update

Morning-

1 of 2 08/15/2018 09:59 AM

Re: Taxi update

The extra holding space for taxis on Alverstone was opened this week and Seleta Reynolds, the DOT General Manager, gave instructions to all the taxi company managers Tuesday to direct their cars there. Additionally, at this morning's Taxi Commission meeting there is an agenda item updating the commissioners on the situation with LAX for their info and input.

Will keep sending updates....

Jessica Duboff

LAX Community Liaison & Senior Advisor Councilmember Mike Bonin City of Los Angeles 310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com

2 of 2 08/15/2018 09:59 AM